
In Loving Memory of James Holsinger
To our relatives, friends, and neighbors who sent cards, brought 

food, attended the Celebration of Life, and offered words of 
comfort during our time of loss, we sincerely Thank You!

A Special thanks to Bob Keesler and the American Legion for 
their honors ceremony and accommodations at their club. Also, a 

special thank you to Mike Cahill and his staff for their 
support and guidance.

Your kindness has been a great comfort to all of us in our time 
of sorrow.

Sandy Holsinger and family


